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TAWA commuNITY NEWS

Wellington

This newsletter has been sent out monthly since 2005.

See www.lawalink.comv/newsletters.html for back issues.

A reminder that this meeting, organised by the Tawa Community Board, is being
held on Thursday.

The purpose of the meeting is:

* to learn what measures we can take to see a reduction in car
theft/interference and other crime in Tawa

» to strengthen connections between neighbours in the Tawa community

Those taking part are:
» Police

Tawa Community Patrol

WCC community safety representative(s)

Neighbourhood Support (statement)

Tawa Business Group

Recon Security representative(s)

Tawa Community
Centre 7.00pm_

SPRING INTO TAWA APPLICATIONS

Stallholder applications are now open for Spring into Tawa 2021.

Spring into Tawa 2021 will be held on Saturday 30 October. This awesome
event is at its heart about the amazing Tawa community. Stallholder
applications are now open, closing on 13 July.

We're particularly keen to have more community groups apply. For a small
stallholder rate ($30 per stall), you can raise awareness about your
organisation, fundraise for your organisation or projects, and connect with
thousands of locals (and people from around the greater Wellington region).

Visit www.springintotawa.nz to find out more and to apply.

SUNDAY ROAST AT RSA

The next Sunday Roast at the RSA (northern end of Oxford St, Tawa) will be on
4 July. Two meats, roast and steamed veges with dessert, starting from
5.30pm. $25 per head.

Guests are welcome as well — as per normal we will have you sign in at the
door.

Email John on jfgplunkett@gmail.com or phone the club on 232 5788 or write
your name down at the clubrooms by Friday 2 July. It will be great to see you
there.

KAI KITCHEN TO RESUME

As seen on the WCC website:

“The well-loved, weekly community Kai Kitchen meals are currently on hold but
will start again on Friday 2 July.

This temporary hiatus is so we can arrange for a full clean out of the kitchen at
Linden Community Centre before winter.

Our dedicated team of volunteers will continue delivering canned, boxed and
packet food deliveries to people as usual. People will also be able to pick up
food packages from the “Sharing Shelf” in the Centre's foyer.

All the other activities the Linden Community Centre offers will also continue as
normal. Keep up with the latest news and activities on offer on the Centre’s
Facebook page.

If you have any questions or are keen to join the wonderful Kai Kitchen team of
volunteers, please email lindensc@wcc.govt.nz”

TAWA COLLEGE REQUEST

Kia ora

The Tawa College Board is currently undergoing an Appointment Process for a
new Tumuaki/Principal as Mr Murray Lucas is leaving at the end of this year.

We value your input into determining the kind of leadership the college
community would like to see in the future.

To assist us with the appointment process we invite you to complete this short
questionnaire, before the end of June.

Tawa College CONSULTATION SURVEY — Principal Appointment 2021

Your responses are anonymous unless you choose to share your details.

TAWA HISTORICAL SOCIETY BOOK

Tawa Historical Society
has reprinted its 2018
publication “Takapu
Valley’ following
continuing demand for
the book.

“Takapu Valley’ records
stories of early Maori
trails, the bush settlers
and settler families, thru
to more recent times.

' Copies can be purchased
— from Tawa Library at
Takapu ValleY $25 per copy, or from
Michael Steer the Society at www.
tawahistory.org.nz

Nga mihi

Malcolm Sparrow
info@tawalink.com
027 232 2320




